Dear Planning team,
| live in the raised ground floor flat at 15 Lambolle Road and have the joy of looking out from my

back windows to the gardens which stretch from Lambolle Place to Lancaster Drive.  They consist of trees, shrubs,

flowers and grass with birds, squirrels and insects also enjoying them.
The project at 31 Lambolle Road, although it would not directly affect me now, | object to on the

grounds of the precedent it would set for other gardens in that sweep of green to follow. A ‘green’ roof on the
top of building is not commensurate at all.

Yours faithfully
Rona Robertson



